
April the twentieth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Pour

Gebelein Silversmiths, Incorporated 
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I have decided I wish to own the Coburn tankard. 

I will be prepared to accept it on or about May fifth.

With my deep appreciation for your thought and 

consideration,

I am, as always, 

Cordially yours,
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